
 

 

SRO/THO 

 

10th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

I hope you have had a restful break and are looking forward to this new half term. 

As you are aware, students have been in form groups since September to aid the transition from 
Primary school. However, we are now at a point where we will be re-grouping students. As a HPL 
school we believe in the ‘relentless pursuit of success’ for all students and re-grouping will support 
your child’s success in English. The groupings will not be based on ability, but on a range of factors 
and research as we will always strive for well-educated, well-rounded students at Colton Hills 
Community School. 

There are a range of resources to support your child with their literacy and we recommend our 
online platforms: Bedrock, First News and Seneca. In addition, students have access to our Library 
where they can take quizzes on the books they have read as well as complete their homework each 
day. 

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

S ROWLEY  

Mrs S. Rowley 
Curriculum Leader for English 


